
 
 

Date  May 10, 2018 
To  Members of York Region Rapid Transit Board of Directors  
Copy Bruce Macgregor, Christopher Raynor 
From Mary-Frances Turner, President, York Region Rapid Transit Corporation 
Subject Cornell Bus Terminal – Contract Award 
Ref: #8325509 

 

 

 
 
 
York Region Rapid Transit Corporation (YRRTC) is pleased to inform the Board of 
Directors that a lowest competitive bid has been identified for PT-17-061-RT for the 
construction of Cornell Bus Terminal at 467 Rustle Woods Avenue, in the City of Markham.  
 
The construction contract is in the process of being awarded to Orin Contractors Inc., for a 
bid price in the amount of $16,720,000, excluding HST. 
 
YRRTC is currently in the process of issuing an award letter in accordance with the 
authority granted by the Board and Regional Council on June 16, 2016, to award and 
execute all agreements, subject to YRRTC Legal Services being satisfied, for the Cornell 
Bus Terminal Project. The Chief Financial Officer, YRRTC has confirmed that the dollars 
for this contract are budgeted in YRRTC’s 2018 Capital Budget.  
 
For more information on this memorandum, please contact Raj Mohabeer, Design Chief, 
Infrastructure and Development, YRRTC at 905-886-6767, ext. 71028. 
 
 
 
 
       
Mary-Frances Turner, President 
York Region Rapid Transit Corporation 


